
Dear Parents 

 

We are really excited to offer our Year 4 pupils a trip to Marwell Zoo near Winchester in July.  This 

is to support our Science curriculum about Habitats and the day will include an interactive 

workshop where the children will have the opportunity to observe a number of animals close 

up. 

 
   4 Fir, 4 Spruce and half of 4 Beech will be going on Monday 10th July.   
   4 Plane, 4 Lime and the other half of 4 Beech will be going on 

        Tuesday 11th July.  

 Details for the pupils in 4 Beech will be given nearer the time. 

 The journey will be by coach leaving school promptly at 9:00am.   

 Arrival back at school will be about 4:00pm and if you wish your 

        child to participate, you would need to meet your child, or  

        make arrangements for his/her collection at that time.  

   A packed lunch will be required. 

       (Only if your child is entitled to a FREE SCHOOL MEAL will a packed lunch will be 

 provided)  

The children must wear their school sweatshirt, have a hat /suncream, sensible footwear and a 

coat as it could potentially be very cold, but casual trousers are acceptable for this trip.   They 

can also bring spending money if you wish, to spend in the shop. 

 

If you would like your child to have the opportunity to visit Marwell Zoo the reply slip below must 

be returned to the school office by Thursday 6th July.  
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Shackman 

  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………      

ORCHARDS JUNIOR SCHOOL 

YEAR 4 VISIT  

MARWELL ZOO 
 

Child’s name ........................................................  Class ............................................... 

 

I enclose £15 towards the cost of the trip. 

PLEASE PUT THIS SLIP AND PAYMENT TOGETHER IN SEALED ENVELOPE  

WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME AND CLASS WRITTEN ON  IT. 

 
Signed ..................................................................................  

(parent/guardian)  

 

Orchards Junior School 
 

Year 4 Visit to Marwell Zoo 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £15 to cover the cost of the transport and 

other incidental expenses,  Although the contribution is voluntary, I do need to point out that it 

is probable that the visit could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to 

contribute.  I appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or 

part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not 

hesitate to contact Dr Jones in confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements 

can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation.  I also need to stress that if a family 

were unable to contribute, and the trip were still to proceed, no child within the year group for 

whom the trip is intended will be disadvantaged and be left out of the activity. 


